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19 November 2010
Dear  «Title»  «Surname»
	ABERDEENSHIRE COUNCIL INTERIM BUDGET


We are all aware of the forthcoming interim Budget and the potential impact on staff and services.
This is an extremely worrying time for all staff and we will offer support and guidance to all our members.

UNISON Aberdeenshire will continue to work with our members and Aberdeenshire Council to minimise the impact of these cuts.

UNISON is working for the benefit of all our members.

This will be a very important and busy time for your UNISON branch.  We need all the support possible from our members.  If you are interested in becoming more involved, please do not hesitate to contact me on the above number.
Your UNISON branch will be holding meetings in local areas to gauge your opinion and share information in order that we can work with you all in addressing your issues. 
An application form is enclosed which you may wish to pass on to a colleague.  The more members we have the greater our strength.
Yours sincerely

Inez Teece
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